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Brown Co bridge to be repaired
(KNZA)--A Brown Co bridge is to be repaired.

The Brown County Commission Monday accepted the lone bid submitted Norfolk
Contracting, of Norfolk, Nebraska, for the repair of a bridge abutment on
Nighthawk Road near 220th Road for $107,814.

The bid was opened at last week's meeting.

Also last week, at the request of county resident Keith Grimm, the Commission
approved having a survey conducted on a two-mile stretch of Goldfinch Road,
south of 270th Road.

Grimm is seeking to have the stretch of road widen.

He said licensed surveyor, Brent Jorgensen, of Tecumseh, Nebraska, has agreed to
perform the survey at a cost of about $4,000.
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